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The Common Core State Standards include standards for content (what mathematics students should learn) and standards

for practice (how students should do mathematics). The practice standards have attracted a lot of admiration, but there

is a danger that they will be taught as free-floating proficiencies. In this presentation we will discuss briefly how the

practice standards can be embedded into the content standards. (Received September 26, 2012)
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